
Livingston Dining Commons

The new Livingston Dining Commons opened in late August 2011, and began
operating in the fall 2011 semester. The $30.5 million multistory dining
facility, adjacent to the Livingston Student Center, replaced Tillett Dining
Hall with an upscale, modern environment. The dining commons is about 58,000
square feet.

The Rutgers Club moved to the dining commons in 2017.

More about Livingston Dining Commons:

Official page from Rutgers Dining Services.
The facility’s Facebook page.
Rutgers Club

Check out photos of the dining commons (2011), from Dean George Jones.

https://livingstonalumni.org/livingston-dining-commons-opens

